
 

 
 
 

 
 

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT 
Zoning Bylaw Omnibus 2020 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration prepare amendments to Zoning Bylaw 12800, as generally outlined in 
Attachments 2 and 3 of the October 27, 2020, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development 
report CR _8487, with the exception of section M, and return to a future City Council Public 
Hearing. 

History 

At the October 27, 2020, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the October 27, 2020, Urban Form 
and Corporate Strategic Development report CR_8487 was considered and the Committee heard 
from D. Kinnee, Canadian Home Builders’ Association - Edmonton Region; S. MacKintosh, 
Parkallen Community League; S. Bolton, Parkallen Community League Civics Committee;  
J. Hardstaff; C. Jersak; M. Samji; M. Davis, Urban Development Institute Edmonton; J. Shewchuck; 
C. Richmond, Sierra Club Canada Foundation - Edmonton; and A. Salvador, YEGarden Suites.  

Attachment 

October 27, 2020, ​Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report CR_8487 

Dealt with on October 27, 2020 | Urban Planning Committee Report 2 
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